Mark Winship

To: Dij
Subject: Glenmore Road, Belsize Park, London, NW3

From: Dij [mailto:. wwwm @yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 29 September 2015 21:05

To: Mark Winship; . .co.uk
Subject: Re: 49, Glenmore Road, Belsize Park, London, NW3 4DA

Our experience of finding a tenant to rent our property through Hadleigh has been very

positive. All the staff were extremely helpful and Mark went out of his way to make everything go
smoothly, nothing was too much trouble. All the prospective tenants introduced by Hadleigh were
of the best quality and we found an ideal tenant quickly and painlessly. We strongly recommend
Hadleigh and would not hesitate to use them again ourselves.



